
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 
 

Westbound entrance ramp at Exit 13 (SR 15/Bryan/Montpelier) closes on Sept. 6 
  
BEREA (Sept. 5, 2019) – Starting on Friday, Sept. 6 at noon until the project is completed on or 
about Nov. 15,  construction crews will be performing pavement repairs and resurfacing in the 
westbound lanes from Milepost 8.2 to 14.80.  
 
This work will require the closure of the westbound entrance ramp to the Ohio Turnpike at Exit 
13 (SR 15/Bryan/Montpelier) as part of a $12.2 million project that began in April. 
 
For ongoing updates, motorists are encouraged to follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: 
@OhioTurnpike.  
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For more information contact: 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-971-2066, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org 
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